
DUKE’S
J O U R N A L

October 2023



On the 18th October, Duke’s held the first Community
Catch-Up event of the school year. 

It was a huge success, with lots of families in
attendance and most left with either prizes from the

bingo, quiz and raffle or with donations of clothes and
toiletries. There were lots of happy children who also

left with toys that had kindly been donated too,

Keep an eye on the website for the next event where
there will be free food & drinks, raffle, quiz, bingo and

more donations to take away.

Community Catch-Up 





Our Christmas Fayre will be held on Saturday 2nd
December, from 10am -2pm. 

There will be a range of stalls featuring crafts, gifts
and food...and more!

If you, or someone you know, would like to book a
stall, please email admin@dukes.ncea.org.uk



Well done to the Year 9 football team, who
managed a last gasp 3-2 win at local rivals Blyth

earlier this month!

The popular and interactive flying displays take place at 12 noon
and 2pm (weather dependent).

Ridgeside Falconry will also be on hand to answer your questions
about the birds of prey alongside their static display from 11am –

3pm.

If you are visiting for the Birds of Prey Display you can also enjoy
our annual Pumpkin Trail (all day) and make and decorate your

own Spooky Spider Decoration (12noon-3pm).

The Birds of Prey display is included as part of your Annual Pass
admission. If you don’t already have one, you can buy your Annual
Pass online ahead of your visit or when you arrive at the museum.
The Annual Pass prices are only £7 for adults, £6 for concessions

and children (16 or under) come in FREE!

11am-3pm
Wed 1st November, Woodhorn

Museum
11am-3pm



CCF News
In October, the cadets completed the

Black Rat Challenge in North Yorkshire.

All of the cadets were a credit to Duke’s,
and everyone received a medal.

Well done!



On the 13th September the English Department
celebrated Roald Dahl Day with a wide range of activities.

Part of the celebrations were two competitions: to create
a book cover for a favourite Roald Dahl story, and to write

a book review of a Roald Dahl book.

The two winners were:

Anna Wilson, Year 9 for writing a brilliant review, and
Scarlet Wills, Year 9, for creating a beautiful book cover.

Well done!

English News

There is still time to enter
the Halloween writing

competition, and keep an
eye on Google Classroom
for details of another in
the run up to Christmas!



Offers for Half-Term...







Local offers for Half-Term



22nd November: Year 11 Parent’s Evening

2nd December: Duke’s Christmas Fayre
10am - 2pm

22nd January: Y11 Mock Exam period
begins

13th December: Duke’s Christmas Concert
from 6pm. Tickets £2




